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RECORD OF PROCEEDINGS 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

MARION COUNTY, KS 

March 28, 2018  
 

Commission met in special session at 2:00 p.m. with Chr. Dianne Novak, Comm. Kent Becker, and Comm. Randy Dallke 

present.  Also present were Co. Clerk Tina Spencer, Deputy Co. Clerk/Personnel Ashley Herpich and members of the press.  

Present for portions of the meeting were Gene Winkler, Shannon Ehlers, Bev Cooper, Rhonda Curry, David Huntley, Gayla 

Ratzlaff, Lisa Reeder, Melissa Riddle, Diedre Serene, and Lori Bebermeyer. 

 

The purpose of the meeting was to hear proposals for health insurance coverage for County employees from United 

Healthcare and Aetna.  Denise Koch and Tracey Gould presented information on behalf of United Healthcare.  Brian Rose 

presented on behalf of Aetna for health, dental and vision.   

 

Spencer indicated that preliminary information shows that quotes from Cigna will be higher than the renewals received from 

the current carrier.  The Board agreed not to pursue scheduling a meeting with a Cigna representative.   

 

Becker moved to adjourn.  Novak seconded and motion carried 3-0.  Meeting adjourned at 3:36 p.m. 

 
 

 

        __________________________________________ 

        Dianne R. Novak, Chairman 

ATTEST:  ___________________________________     

 Tina D. Spencer, County Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


